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August 29, 2022 

 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR JEFFREY D. FEIT 

PROGRAM MANAGER 
DOE TECHNICAL STANDARDS PROGRAM 
OFFICE OF NUCLEAR SAFETY 

 

FROM: KEVIN L. DRESSMAN   
  DIRECTOR 
  OFFICE OF HEALTH AND SAFETY 
  OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENT, HEALTH, SAFETY AND  
     SECURITY 
 
SUBJECT: Reaffirmation of DOE Handbook 1100, Chemical Process 

Hazards Analysis 
 
 
The Department of Energy (DOE) Handbook 1100-2004, Chemical Process Hazards 
Analysis, is approved for reaffirmation after all phases of coordination in RevCom for the 
Technical Standards Program.   
 
In keeping with the Office of Environment, Health, Safety and Security (EHSS) policy, 
this draft standard has been reviewed by the appropriate EHSS organizations.  An 
electronic copy of the draft subject Standard is being provided concurrently with this 
memorandum.  
 
For more information, please contact James Dillard at (301) 903-1165 or e-mail 
james.dillard@hq.doe.gov.  
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